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Honorable Board Members,

I am no longer a resident of Nevada County but may be able to offer a unique perspective
regarding this matter. I served as the County Surveyor for Nevada County and in that role
assisted the Planning Department and the County Counsel's office in investigating vested
rights issues. My training and consistent application of this concept was that the rights were
vested only if the activity was continuous and open. By "continuous" I mean ongoing to the
present time, and by "open" I mean observable to the public. The rights being sought by the
petitioner meet neither of these standards as I'm sure you will hear in public testimony and by
your own observations.
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this matter.

Thomas Martin

Get Outlook for iOS

Not currently a County resident


























































































































































